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Regulations for rewarding Indian Masters Students of the Department of Electronic Engineering at the 

National Ilan University 

Passed during the seventh departmental meeting of 

the 2019–2020 academic year on May 27, 2020  

 

Article 1. To reward Indian Masters students for their consistent academic diligence during the study  

  period, as well as to promote diversity and internationalism in the department, the Electronic  

  Engineering Department of the National Ilan University (hereinafter called the Department) has 

  established the “Regulations for rewarding Indian Masters Students of the Department of   

  Electronic Engineering at the National Ilan University” (hereinafter referred to as the “  

  Regulations”).  

Article 2. These regulations are applicable to Indian Masters students enrolled in the Department during  

  the 2019–2020 academic year or thereafter.  

Article 3. Students satisfying the criteria in (2) can apply for financial aid (worth NT$5,000) by  

submitting the following documents to the Department: (i) A photocopy of student ID with the 

registration stamp of the current semester, (ii) supporting documents to prove the applicant’s 

fulfillment of the criteria mentioned in (2), and (iii) a completed copy of the financial aid 

application form. Once approved, the financial aid is granted for a total of four semesters.  

Article 4. The scholarships (financial aid) in these regulations will be financed by the “Donations from 

various sectors - Designated use: Department of Electronics, Scholarships for Masters Students 

from India (Year F212-1)” of the Department. The scholarships will no longer be provided once 

the fund is exhausted. 

Article 5. Any matter not mentioned in these regulations is to be resolved pursuant to relevant regulations  

of the National Ilan University 

Article 6. These regulations shall be promulgated and enforced upon approval at the Departmental   

  Meeting. 


